
 

SECOND QUARTER 
PROGRESS REPORTS 

 
Your child's second quarter 
progress report is coming home 
today. This will just show a little 
bit more of what we will be 
focusing on for each individual 
child. I have suggestions of 
activities you can do at home 
to help your child continue to 
prepare for when they get to 
Mrs. Jen's class. Please work on 
those things with your child at 
home. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 
January 15 
     *NO SCHOOL (Teacher's Meetings) 

January 18 
     *NO SCHOOL (MLK Day) 

  
 

Ms. Tessa Burroughs                        
School: 573.824.5857 EXT 223  
Cell: 573.576.5669 
Email: tburroughs@altenburgps.eduk12.net

"Children are not a distraction from more important work. They are the most important work

News from
Ms. Tessa's  
Classroom

January 7, 2021

CLASSROOM NEWS
 

Welcome Back! I always think breaks are
never long enough since all we do is rush, rush, 
rush! But when we return, it always feels so good to 
be back!!  
 
To ease back into our school routine, we
Colors this week. Some of the activities we did is 
coloring a picture with their favorite co
everybody got to color a page for our Brown Bear, 
Brown Bear Class Book, we discovered color 
mixing with colored water and paint with shaving 
cream, and tomorrow we make color collages! 
 
This week our books are Bear Sees Colors
Crayon Box That Talked, Brown Bear, Brown Bear 
What Do You See?, The Day The Crayons Quit
How The Crayons Saved The Unicorn
 
Our newest class book, Brown Bear, Brown Bear 
What Do You See, is going to start circulating 
home so please look at it with your child and send
back the next day!  
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rush! But when we return, it always feels so good to 

To ease back into our school routine, we reviewed 
Colors this week. Some of the activities we did is 

a picture with their favorite color, 
everybody got to color a page for our Brown Bear, 

discovered color 
mixing with colored water and paint with shaving 
cream, and tomorrow we make color collages!  
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The Day The Crayons Quit & 
How The Crayons Saved The Unicorn.  
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